
Greetings Summer Term Students, 

Please let me take a moment to welcome you to our non-traditional FSCJ Summer 2020 

Term and apologize for any of the angst you may have recently felt because of the 

distance learning fee that was placed on your account. Since we made the difficult 

decision to move our Summer A & B Term classes online due to COVID-19, we have 

been diligently looking for a creative solution to remove the distance learning fee for 

those impacted. 

As of today, we have discovered a way to remove the fee for those classes that were 

originally in-person or hybrid and changed to an online format. 

If you are registered for classes in our A or B session and have already paid this fee, your 

account will soon be reimbursed. If you are registered for our B session and have not 

paid, we are looking to have that removed prior to the May 12 deadline for payment.  

As a reminder, FSCJ offers online academic support through tutoring and library services 

as well as online advising to assist you with your class schedule or academic plan. Our 

Advisors can also assist you with other resources that are available to help get you 

through these hard times. A full list of resources for online students this summer can be 

found here.  

We truly want you to be successful at FSCJ and we hope that removing this fee offers 

you some confidence in FSCJ and our dedication to helping you succeed during this 

time. Best of luck in your classes this summer.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. A. 

College President 

 

https://guides.fscj.edu/TutoringServices/Online
https://www.fscj.edu/student-services/counseling-advising
https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/covid/students/summer-term-support---may-2.pdf?sfvrsn=9d9d8ad5_2

